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I am writing in support of SB599 which will expand immigrant protections in Oregon 

by prohibiting landlords from inquiring about or disclosing immigration status or 

rejecting an applicant due to immigration status.  These protections are necessary 

because the Republican Administration is showing itself to be cruel and extreme in its 

approach to immigration issues.  Our neighbors are rightfully frightened and need 

additional protection.  The bill also protects Oregonians' right to privacy, another 

fundamental right that is under assault by this administration. 

 

 

 

 


